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Comments: Hello, | am requesting that whatever this plan is supposed to accomplish, it won't restrict or prohibit
me an my family's continued use of the waterways, specifically the North Fork from Moose City south. We have
done our part to preserve the waterway while rafting. We leave no trace behind and enjoy the scenery and wild
as it is meant to be. We are shareholders of the Moose City complex and treasure it along with all the "North
Fork" offers. We are full time residents of the flathead valley and appreciate un-restricted responsible access to
the treasures of the entire area. Forcing locals to acquire permits for use of areas in which our property taxes are
collected will be disastrous and a furtherance of displeasure with over governance.

Please keep in mind the folks who work, live, pay tax's and recreate here. It is not our burden to be restricted
due to tourists who arrive for the short term.

Thank you.



